ADMINISTRATION

National Archives and Records Service
Woashington, D.C. 20408

Bepiember 3, 1963

1 REPLY REFER TC:

" Mr. Harcld Weisberg
Coq 4'Cr Press
Route 8
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in reply to your letter of August 22 concerning yecords of
the Warren Commission.

There was no error in our letter to you of May 20, 1668. An examina~
tion of Portrait of the Assasein (New York: Simor and Schuster, 1965)
by Gerald R. Ford and John &, Stiles (page 19) indicetes that the
gquotations to which you refer relate to the executive session of the
Comaission of January 27 rather than January 22, 1964, The transeript

for the seseion of January 27 has not been relessed or made available
to anyone by the National Archives.

No transeript for the executive session of Jamuary 22, 1964, to which
you refer has bsen found among the records of the Commisslon.

Sincerely,

Wk 04

MARK G, ECKHOFF
Acting Director
Diplomatic, Legal, and
Fiscal Records Division




